
 

 

 
 

November 4, 2024 
 
 
 
 

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION:   
ITB No. 18-0040-UT, As Needed Concrete and Asphalt Replacement 

 
The City of Clearwater’s Procurement Division is cancelling the above referenced solicitation in its 
entirety pursuant to City Code Section 2.562(2)(a).  At this time, the city does not plan on rebidding 
these items. 
 
Inquiries regarding this Notice of Cancellation can be directed to the City’s Procurement Manager 
at (727) 444-8524, or mailed to City of Clearwater, Attn: Procurement Division, PO Box 4748, 
Clearwater, FL 33758-4748. 
 
Posted on this date by: 
 

Lori Vogel 
Lori Vogel, CPPB 
Procurement Manager 
 

 


